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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

SUPERINTENDENT, MAYOR, POLICE 

CHIEF TO ANNOUNCE NEW 

COMPREHENSIVE SAFETY PLAN  
 

Focus on coordinating, communicating to ensure student safety 
 

February 26, 2014--Office of the Superintendent, Camden, NJ – Superintendent 

Paymon Rouhanifard tomorrow morning will join Camden Mayor Dana Redd and 

Camden County Police Chief Scott Thomson to announce a new, comprehensive 

five-point safety plan. This plan comes one month after the release of the Camden 

Commitment, in which the first promise to families and the community was “Safe 

Schools, Safe Buildings.”  

 

The announcement will take place on Thursday, February 27, at 11:30 a.m. in the 

library of Woodrow Wilson High School, 3101 Federal Street.  

 

For additional information, contact Marlene Coleman from the Camden Public 

Schools Office of Communications at: mcoleman@camden.k12.nj.us. 
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